
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class had lots of fun with our   

pumpkin activities in October. We’ve been playing outside, 

catching rain drops and  finding lots of leaves, spiders and 

worms. Inside, we’ve been making magic potions with our   

water play!  We’ve been singing Incy wincy spider, 5 currant 

buns and twinkle twinkle little star as part of World 

Nursery rhyme week and we are learning to cross 

the road safely. Stop! Look! Listen!   

What’s coming up at 

Westminster? 

It will soon be time 

for Christmas fun –

dates for your diary 

are  

Stay and play  

Christmas crafts on 

Tuesday 10th  

November at 

10.45am  or  

2.45 pm  

 

Christmas songs  

performance and 

learning journeys 

time on Tuesday 

17th December at 

10.45 or 2.45pm  

 

Christmas party for 

children on  

December 19th   

during usual hours. 

Butterflies learning  

The children in Butterflies class were excited to learn 

about Diwali—the festival of lights and talk about fireworks.  

We made yummy sweets called ladoos and used clay to make 

a lamp. In World Nursery Rhyme week we sang (a lot!) and 

learned a new song ‘The big ship sails on the alley, alley o’ 

and played with the pirate ship. We are learning about cross-

ing the road safely and wearing bright , reflective 

clothing at night to keep up safe.  

Stop! Look! Listen!  

 

November  

Superstars!  

• Nicolas  - playing with others 

in a group game   

• Noah  - joining in football  

        sessions  

• Shane - naming shapes and 

colours 

• Felisha  - building towers  

• Frankie - so polite and kind  

• Yoshia  - using the potty , 

brilliant!  

• Korina  - what an artist!  

 

 

November  2024 

Mrs Clark will be starting her 

maternity leave soon and we 

can’t wait to hear all about her 

new arrival during December! 

Thankyou for your support at our 

cake sale for Children in Need. 

Together we raised over £100 

for a great charity.  

Thankyou!  

 

For safety:  

Please do 
not 

 park on the 

 yellow  

zig zags!   

Welcome to 

our school: 

Zakariya  

Rebecca  


